
    FREEMAN’S REPORT ON THE SELECTMEN’S MEETING OF MAY 30, 2012

Note: (1).  These are not official minutes  --  --  just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be 
available from the Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site and at the Town Office and 
other places following Board approval at the next meeting.

(2).  If anyone wishes to stop receiving these reports, they may simply hit “Reply”and request to be 
deleted from the list or say “Unsubscribe.”

(3).  Reports of earlier meetings and some supplementary materials are available at my Town Meeting 
website:

www.singingbridge.net

THE MEETING: The purpose of the meeting was to review and approve for posting the warrant for the 
Town Meeting on June 16, 2012.  The warrant was approved on a 3-0 vote and is being posted this 
afternoon (MY 31).  Copies of the warrant and ordinances proposed for amendments should be 
available for pick up at the Town Office tomorrow.  They will also be available shortly at the Town 
Web Site:  

    http://www.georgetownme.com/
 
The next meeting of the Selectmen will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, June 26, at the Town Office.

Prepared and distributed by Rick Freeman


